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Letter or Email Response:

To whom it may concern, | have been a resident in for 33yrs and | use the green on Jessel Hill for taking
my two dogs for walks where they meet other dogs to play which they love and my children and now my grandchildren
play on the hill frequently with their football, Frisbee’s or just space to run around freely away from traffic. Also
during the winter when it snows they toboggan down the hill having lots of fun. Each time | walk on the hill | find it
very therapeutic and mood enhancing it’s such a wonderful feeling it feels like you are on top of the world with its
wonderful panoramic views. We locals have very few green spaces locally away from the increasing traffic. Most
residents moved here from cities and urban intensification will destroy the leafy environment of Loughton and Debden.
These areas were deliberately planned for the physical and mental health of the residents. | have noticed in the last
few months. The air ambulance has had to land on our hill at Jessel Drive in order to help injured and sick residents. It
is vital to keep Jessel Green for our community.
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